
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Planning Application Consultation 15NP0036 Westnewton Bridge, Kirknewton, Wooler,

Northumberland, NE71 6XF
Date: 06 August 2015 11:50:00

-----Original Message-----
From: Robert Mayhew
Sent: 15 June 2015 17:55
To: DC Consultation
Subject: RE: Planning Application Consultation 15NP0036 Westnewton Bridge, Kirknewton, Wooler,
Northumberland, NE71 6XF

Dear Chris,

15NP0036 - Provision of permanent scour protection to highway bridge.  Associated soft engineering
works to minimise scour and gravel deposition.  Removal of old railway abutment, raising crest of
flood embankment to improve risk to flooding to adjoining land at Westnewton Bridge, Kirknewton,
Wooler, Northumberland, NE71 6XF

Thank you for consulting me on this application.

I can confirm that I do not believe that the proposed development will have a significant detrimental
effect on either the landscape character, views, notable trees, hedgerows or Dark Sky Park status of
the National Park. It is possible that with the proposed soft engineering and management of the
watercourse that the scaring effect caused by erosion of the river banks will be reduced allowing the
bank-side vegetation to become more established there-by having a positive landscape effect in the
future.

I therefore do not have any objections to this application.

regards

-----Original Message-----
From: DC Consultation
Sent: 26 May 2015 15:00
To: Robert Mayhew
Subject: Planning Application Consultation 15NP0036 Westnewton Bridge, Kirknewton, Wooler,
Northumberland, NE71 6XF

Please see the attached consultation regarding a planning application which has been received by
Northumberland National Park Authority. Full details can be viewed at http://nnpa.planning-
register.co.uk/plaPlanningAppDisplay.aspx?AppNo=15NP0036
DC Consultation, Development Control Consultation
Tel:  (x)

IMPORTANT NOTICE - Disclaimer - Officers are expressly required not to make defamatory
statements and not to infringe or authorize any infringement of copyright or any other legal right by
email communications. Any such communication is contrary to ICT policies and outside the scope of
the employment of the individual concerned. Northumberland National Park Authority will not accept
any liability in respect of such communication, and the employee responsible will be personally liable
for any damages or other liability arising.
Robert Mayhew, Landscape and Forestry Officer
Tel: 01434 611539 (x277)
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